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March 29, 2011 
 
TO:  Local Agency Formation Commission  
 
FROM:  Keene Simonds, Executive Officer 
 
SUBJECT: Assembly Committee on Local Government Hearing on LAFCOs  

 The Commission will receive a publication prepared by the California 
Association of Local Agency Formation Commissions as part of its recent 
presentation to the Assembly Committee on Local Government.  The 
publication provides a primer on LAFCOs’ principal duties and objectives 
and is being presented for information.  

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Cortese-Knox-Hertzberg Local Government Reorganization Act of 2000 delegates 
Local Agency Formation Commissions (LAFCOs) with regulatory and planning duties to 
coordinate the logical formation and development of local governmental agencies.  This 
includes approving or disapproving proposals involving the formation, expansion, 
merger, and dissolution of cities and special districts.  
 
A.  Information  
 
The Assembly Committee on Local Government conducted an information hearing on 
LAFCOs on March 23, 2011.  The purpose of the hearing was to educate members on the 
roles and responsibilities of LAFCOs in coordinating logical changes in local 
governmental boundaries and review of services provided by local agencies; only one of 
the nine members have previously served on a LAFCO.  The Committee was also 
interested in receiving an update on current issue facing LAFCOs. The informational 
hearing was attended by Executive Director William Chiat with the California 
Association of LAFCOs (CALAFCO).  Staff is attaching the publication prepared by 
Director Chiat as part of his testimony.  The publication serves as a good primer on 
LAFCO and is being presented to the Commission for general information.  
 
B.  Commission Review  
 
The Commission is invited to review and discuss the attached publication as needed.    
 
 
Attachments: as stated  
 








